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CHANGE IN ADVISORY NO. 047, s. 2025
(2025 National Youth Science, Technology, and Environment Summer Camp
of the Philippine Society of Youth Science Clubs Inc.)

The Philippine Society of Youth Science Clubs (PSYSC) Inc. announces the
ehange in Advisory No. 047, s. 2025, titled 2025 National Youth Science, Teehnolegy,
and Environment Summer Camp (NYSTESC).

The Camp is now rescheduled to take place on July 25-28, 2025.

The NYSTESC topic for this year is forensic science, with the theme Case 025:
Investigating the Veils of Deception.

All other provisions of the said Advisory remain in effect.
For more information, please contact

Ms. Dawn Enrica Nicci B. Salvatierra
Directress

NYSTESC 2025 General Concerns
Mobile Phone Number: 0993-571-9500

Ms. Sheanne Kyra P. Cabantac
Secretariat

Invitation and Registration

Mobile Phone Number: 0999-995-2253

Email Address: nystesc@psysc.org
Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com /psyse.nystese
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